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COVID-19 Education Recovery webpage 
  

We recently launched a CERG web page on our Education Scotland website. It includes advice from 

the Scottish Government's COVID-19 Education Recovery Group (CERG) and from sources approved 

by CERG. This resource provides a single point of access to guidance and support for COVID-19 

recovery. 

On the website you will find: 

 Key information on COVID-19 mitigation for leaders of school and early learning and 

childcare settings.  

 Practical activities guidelines: prepared by Education Scotland, teachers and partners to 

assist with decision-making and safe implementation of practical activities. This includes 

the latest guidelines on PE, Home Economics, Drama, Dance, Music, Art, Design and 

Photography, as well as Science and Technology. 

 Information from Public Health Scotland that relates directly to education. 

  

In the upcoming weeks, emerging good practice in COVID recovery will be added to this page. 

  

Note: Each Monday by noon any changes or updates to guidance will be highlighted and published 

on the website. We would recommend checking this page regularly.  All of the links on our site are 

based on the Scottish Government guidance, underpinned by the latest scientific advice. 
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